
Dear Current and Future Clients, 

To make You and our employees feel a little bit more comfortable during this time we are 
implementing some extra steps. 

-All keys are being wiped down with Sanitizer upon arrival and delivery.
-Protective covering is installed as much as possible.
-All our techs wear gloves (If a staff member feels ill they must stay home.) 
-Cars will be wiped down before and after working on them with commercial grade Sanitizer.
-All door handles and counter tops are wiped down frequently as well as all seating areas.
-We have removed magazines and pillows for now.
-If you do not want to come in ,we can tell you where to drop keys or meet you at the car.
-All transactions and communication will be via texting, email and phone or video call.
-For everyone's protection, we do not encourage waiting and will respect the 6ft distance        
rule 
-We have 7 loaner Cars. No reason to hang around and wait, as we do not 
 encourage it during this time.
-Free Pick-up and Delivery available 
-We have partnered with our towing partners and can also offer free towing to and from the 
shop if you do not feel comfortable with our staff members picking up your car. 
 -We have financing options available.

Business Hours remain the same at this time, we are considered an Essential Business thru 
Homeland Security and therefore can remain open even in the event of a total lockdown. 
Now while most people work from home, it is the perfect time to get caught up on repairs and 
maintenance. Look for Service Specials and Promotions to come during the 
next few weeks. Please do not hesitate to contact us 24/7 via phone or email!

Your health is most important. Please stay home as much as possible and practice social distancing. 
If we all follow the rules and guidelines the quicker this will be behind us. 
Thank you for all your understanding and continued support during this difficult time for everyone!

Alexander and Hans Preen  
Auto Hans Inc 
Together We Can Do This!!!! 




